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From: Development Northern [mailto:development.northern@rms.nsw.gov.au]
Sent: Thursday, 31 March 2016 10:19 AM

To: Leanne Grove

Subject: RE: Casuarina Town Centre (MP 06_0258 MOD 10)

Leanne

For the attention of Necola Chisholm, Roads and Maritime has reviewed the proposed
modification to the Concept Plan and Project Approval for Cassuarina Town Centre. There is a
reduction in intensification in proposed uses, this will translate in reduced traffic demand. The
traffic generation rates are within the limits calculated previously for external road connections.
Roads and Maritime does not have any issues from a traffic efficiency or road safety point of
view with the proposed modification of the town centre concept at Cassuarina.

Thanks Michael Baldwin
Development Assessment Officer.

From: Leanne Grove [mailto:Leanne.Grove@planning.nsw.gov.au]
Sent: Friday, 19 February 2016 10:20 AM

To: Development Northern
Subject: Casuarina Town Centre (MP 06_0258 MOD 10)

Good morning,

Please find attached the notice of notification for the Casuarina Town Centre (MP 06_0258 MOD
10). Hard copy with CD has been sent in the post.

Thank you
Leanne Grove

DA Coordinator
Priority Projects, Key Sites & Industry
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Find us on Facebook , Twitter and Linked In

Before printing, please consider the environment

IMPORTANT NOTICE: This email and any attachment to it are intended only to be read or used by the named addressee. It is
confidential and may contain legally privileged information. No confidentiality or privilege is waived or lost by any mistaken
transmission to you. Roads and Maritime Services is not responsible for any unauthorised alterations to this email or attachment to
it. Views expressed in this message are those of the individual sender, and are not necessarily the views of Roads and Maritime

Services. If you receive this email in error, please immediately delete it from your system and notify the sender. You must not
disclose, copy or use any part of this email if you are not the intended recipient.
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